
                Cambridge Preschool’s Annual Spring Cleaning 

 

 

 

On 25 November 2017, 8 volunteers from the Company helped out at Cambridge Preschool for its 
annual spring cleaning. 
  
The aim was to create a hygienic and suitable environment for the preschoolers in time for their new 
school year. 
  
Together with the teachers, the volunteers were assigned to various tasks and spent 3.5 hours to clean 
the premises that involved moving furniture, removing old labels, making good the walls and scrubbing 
the floors. 
  
The Company is glad to have played a part to ensure a good learning space and comfortable 
environment for the children. 
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